
Department of Transportation 
Division of Secretariat  
Office of Air, Rail & Transit 
700 East Broadway Avenue 
Pierre, South Dakota 57501-2586 
OFFICE:  605/773-3574 
FAX:  605/773-2804 

TO: South Dakota Aeronautics Commission 

FROM: Jack Dokken, Office of Aeronautics 

DATE:  September 19, 2017 

SUBJECT: Replacement of metal A-Frame markers for runways and segmented 
circles 

There are currently 14 public airports that still have metal A-Frame runway markers.  
Most of these markers are in very poor shape and due to their condition and design 
pose an unnecessary safety hazard.  On behalf of these airports the Office of 
Aeronautics is again requesting funding from the South Dakota Aeronautics 
Commission to replace these metal A-Frames with plastic marker cones that are white 
with black tips.   

In 2015 the department was authorized to purchase 400 new plastic marker cones 
costing $37.52 each for a total cost of $15,008.  The department has received a quote 
from LeTourneau Plastics Inc. for 400 plastic marker cones costing $35.75 each for a 
total cost of $14,300. 

Attachment 6

Page 1 of 3



Attachment 6

Page 2 of 3



Attachment 6

Page 3 of 3




